EX39.

SPEND TO SAVE AT THE NEW CARRIDEN CEMETERY

The Convener advised committee that the motion regarding New Carriden Cemetery
which had been referred to the Executive by Council on 25 June 2014 had been
withdrawn by Councillor Ritchie. The Convener nevertheless requested that a report
on the matter be submitted to the next meeting of the Executive.

Decision

The Executive agreed to request that a report on New Carriden Cemetery be
submitted to the next meeting.



